City of Grand Island

Tuesday, April 02, 2002
Study Session
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Presentation by Tobacco Free Hall County

Representatives of the Tobacco Free Hall County group will be presenting a request to the

City Council relative to the establishment of a policy banning smoking in or within 20" of the
entrance to any municipal building, city vehicle, or parks where youth play ball. The request
is being made in conjunction with State Legidlative consideration of LB1292 which mandates

this policy.
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City of Grand Idand City Council
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SENATOR RAY AGUILAR

District No. 35 COMMITTEES

706 Grand Avenue
Grand Island, NE 68801

Chairperson - Intergovernmental Cooperation
Banking, Commerce and Insurance
Government, Military and Veterans Affairs
Legislative Council

Legislative Address:
State Capitol
PO Box 94604
Lincoin, Nebraska 68509-4604

(402) 471-2617 -
E-Mail: Ninety-Seventh Legislature

raguilar@unicam.state.ne.us
March 26, 2002

Mr. Ken Gnadt

City of Grand Island
P.O. Box 1969

Grand Island, NE 68801

Dear Mayor Gnadt:

I would like to express my support of the smoke-free policy being proposed for city-
owned property. Smoking and secondhand smoke has devastating effects on everyone,
especially children. I encourage you to move forward with such a policy and I applaud the
efforts of Tobacco Free Hall County.

Sincerely,
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Senatér Ray“Aguilar

District 35
RMA/mmb

Cc: Tobacco Free Hall County



